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Mountain workshop

THE maost critical man-
agemenl issuesin the Stir-
ling Range and Porongu-
rup National Parks are
dieback, fire, protection
of Mora and fauna, and
visitor management and
Facilities.

These were the findings
of a recent public work-
shop hosted by CALM as
part of the community in-
valvement program work-
ing towards preparation of
a drafi management plan
for the two parks.

The workshop was
chaired by regional
planning officer lan
Herford assisted by
planning officer Kate Orr.

Also from CALM were
Albany Dastrict manager
Kelly Gillen, senior ranger

AL 6,00 am the next day
we noticed the group pack
up and leave, which 1 be-
lieve was as a result of

Martin Lioyd and Park
rangers Neil Scogt, Tony
Smith and Allan Rose.

A total of 59 people at-
tended and included repre-
sentatives of park neigh-
bours, Aboriginal organi-
sations, friends groups,
conservation  groups,
recreationists, the lournsm
industry, the mililary and
local shires,

Alsoinanendance were
members of the Planning
Advisory Committee for
the Stirling Range and
Porongurup National Parks
who helped organise
the day.

The workshop was
opened by Jim Sharp rep-
resenting Director of Parks,
Recreation, Planming and
Tourism Chris Haynes.

The morning session
consisted of a series of
short presentations by par-
ticipants, who covered is-
sues such as Ahﬂrisinm
cultural wse, tourism, ad-
venture activities such as
rockelimbing, bushwalk-
ing and paragliding, access
for the disabled, and

military training exercises.

Speakers told
pariicipants of the nature
of their use of parks and
their ideas on future park
management.

In the afiernoon, the
participants broke off into
smaller groups to consider
each park separately, with
Planning Advisory
Commitiee  members
facilitating each group.

The major issues were
found to be the same in the
iwo parks.

Group members then
wrestled with the formula-
tion of management ob-
jectives and discussed the
options  available to
achieve them.

The threat of sprea
dieback disease and re-
source shortages appeared
as major constraints on the
available options.

A report an the work-
shop will be used in the
drafting of the manage-
ment plan by CALM and
the Planning Advisory
Committee which com-
prises 15 local people,
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